

F. McArdle Chief Executive

Civic Offices, Civic Way, Swadlincote, Derbyshire DE11 0AH

www.south-derbys.gov.uk

Please ask for: Democratic Services

Phone: (01283) 595722/595848

Typetalk: (0870) 240958 DX 23912 Swadlincote

E-mail:cgreview@south-derbys.gov.uk

Our ref: Community Governance Review

Your ref:

Date: 23rd May 2016

Dear Sir / Madam,

Community Governance Review 2016 – Newhall and Stanton

Section 79 of the Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007 allows the Council to undertake a Community Governance Review (the Review) of the whole or part of its area. Council agreed to undertake a Review, published its Terms of Reference on 25th January 2016 and undertook an initial consultation until 13th March 2016. Council agreed Draft Proposals for consultation at its Meeting on 19th May 2016.

South Derbyshire District Council is now undertaking the second consultation period of the Review process on its Draft Proposals and residents and interested parties are therefore asked to make their views known on the proposals. The Review's Terms of Reference document can be found on the Council's website at http://www.south-derbys.gov.uk/council_and_democracy/community-governance-review/default.asp

Further details relating to the Draft Proposals are enclosed for your attention.

Should you wish to submit a representation relating to the Draft Proposals, please do so using the dedicated e-mail address, cgreview@south-derbys.gov.uk, by no later than 3rd July 2016.

Alternatively, you can, if you wish, make your views known in a letter, addressed to: South Derbyshire District Council, Community Governance Review, Democratic Services, Civic Offices, Civic Way, Swadlincote, Derbyshire, DE11 0AH.

Yours faithfully

Chief Executive



M PAMA









